
To our wonderful Customers: 
 
Each year around Coverings, I find myself surprised by the emotions that arise
within me. I absolutely love this time of year – especially welcoming each of
you to our booth and sharing our latest designs, products, and prototypes.  
 
This year was particularly exciting with the debut of our new booth, and I want
to acknowledge and thank our Marketing/Sampling team for the superlative job
they did in creating the portrait gallery displays, and our Sales Team members
who each day greeted old friends and made new ones. 
 
While I have been in the tile industry for over 35 years, I still LOVE sharing our
creations and vision with you! I wish you all the greatest success in 2019 and
look forward to seeing you all in New Orleans at Coverings 2020. 
 
Carl 

From the entire LBT family — For you and our relationship, we are
eternally grateful. Thank you for making Coverings 2019 a success, and

sharing in so many wonderful moments together! 

CONTACT:
For more info, contact your Regional Sales Manager.  


